
ARTICLE V

The Goverlhieft of Saint Lucia shall facihitate the
repatriation of Canadian personnels and of their dependents
in cases vhere, in the opinion of the Government of Canada
or the Oovernment of Saint Lucia, the life or safety of said
personnel and of their dependents is endangered.

ARTICLE VI

The Government of Saint Lucia shall exempt
Canadian organizations and Canadian personnel, includingý
their dependents, f rom ail resident and local personal taxes
and levies, including taxes on the person such as departure
and travel taxes, and taxes imposed on personal income,
whether such income arises outside of Saint Lucia, or f rom
Canadian aid funds paid within Saint Lucia, or allowances
paid to them by the Government of Saint Lucia, as provided
in this Agreement, any subsidiary arrangement, or any loan
agreement. In addition, the Govcrnment of Saint Lucia shahl
exempt Canadian organizations and Canadien personnel,
including their dependents, f rom any obligation te present
written declarations in relations to these exemptions.

ARTICLE VII

The Govermment of Saint Lucia shaîl exemfpt
Canadien organizations and Canadian personnel, including
their dependents, f rom import duties, customs tariffs, and
all other duties, taxes, charges, or levies on technical and
professional equipment imported into Saint Lucia in the
course of a project of devclopment cooperation, and on new
or used personal and domestic effects (including household
electrical appliances) imported into Saint Lucie, vithin six
(6) momths of the arrival in Saint Lucia of the Canadien
personnel and of their dependents, subject te thie
re-exportation or to the termination of thc useful life of
such effects, or te the disposition of the same te persons
enjoyimg similar exemptions. However, in thc event of f ire
or thef t, or the termination of thc useful life of 8uch
cf fecta, this privilege may be re-exercised at amy time
during the assignment period.

ARTICLE VIII


